Dear Colleagues;

We have been experiencing a massive submission of articles to the Journal of Pelviperineology. | would kindly like to thank to the authors who have
been willing their studies to be published in the journal. In a very short while; our journal has become one of the most read journal on pelvic floor
dysfunctions. Protecting and sustaining this trust is my primary goal.

I wish you a pleasant reading...

Prof. Dr. A. Akin SIVASLIOGLU

Editor-in-chief
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